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THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that through a joint collaboration between the City Colleges of Chicago,
Northwestern University’s Medill School of Journalism and the Ethics
Foundation of Oklahoma, a total of six slots for a paid internship was
awarded to Malcolm X College students.

FURTHER that those student recipients will be paid a $ 300 stipend per student, plus
transpiration expenses to and from Northwestern University. The internship
will provide an opportunity for students to learn how to produce broadcast
news shows for the reminder of the fall semester. The following students from
Malcolm X College were selected to participate in the Medill School of
Journalism Internship: John C. Jointer, Brandon Lagrone, Ajoyoi Mazerat,
Dashawn Simpson, Janice Monahan, and Donna Murray.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson,
Chancellor
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